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I am writing to express support for HB 3076. It would be valuable to study whether a 

state gun dealer licensing program could be an effective way to reduce the likelihood 

of guns getting into the hands of people who should not have them and reducing the 

number of illegal guns that are freely flowing in the state of Oregon. The federal 

dealer licensing program is not well enforced and is unlikely to be improved or given 

more resources to perform their work, so I believe a state licensing program should 

be considered. We should do everything we can to help reduce gun trafficking and 

gun-related homicides - which there are simply too many of in the state of Oregon.  


